
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: July 26, 2024  

SUBJECT: Bid results for McMillan Road improvement project  

  

The City requested bids for the approved McMillan Road Paving, Drainage, and Sidewalk 

Improvements. The project includes deep patch milling, milling and repaving the road length, and 

replacing damaged sections of sidewalk, curb, gutter, driveway aprons, storm drainage structures, and 

guardrails as identified on the plans. Additional items include thermoplastic striping, sign replacement, 

erosion control, and sodding disturbed areas.  

The bid results are below:  

Allied Paving Contractors, Inc. - $575,000 

Baldwin Paving Company, Inc. - $1,221,000 

Ohmshiv Construction, LLC - $985,290 

R&B Developers, Inc. - $779,900 

 

The lowest qualified bid was $575,000 from Allied Paving Contractors, Inc., which is less than the 

opinion of probable construction cost (OPCC) of $581,759.18 dated May 30, 2024. The City has been 

awarded $525,175.68 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding and $102,084.11 of 

Local Road Assistance Administration funds (LRA) for this project. Staff recommends awarding the bid 

to Allied Paving Contractors, Inc., and authorizing the Mayor and City Administrator to execute all 

necessary documents to implement the subject project. 
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